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THE KANSAS CITY, KANSAS ROYALS 

WASHINGTON -- Kansas Senator Bob Dole today summoned Missouri 
Senator John Danforth to the Majority Leader's office for a 
geography lesson. Pointing out that the upcoming World Series 
between the Royals and the Cardinals has been billed as an 
"All-Missouri" or "I-70" series, Dole brought out a map to prove 
that Royals Stadium is, in fact, located in Kansas. Furthermore, 
Dole noted that the American League champs are named the Kansas 
City Royals, not the Missouri City Royals. 

"Once again the Kansas City Royals have demonstrated why they 
are indeed one of baseball's most successful franchises. The 
team's stunning comeback in the American League playoffs has sent 
them roaring into the world series where they will get the 
attention and credit they deserve. However, there is one fact 
that seems to have been overlooked in all the excitement," Dole 
said. 

"The media are now calling the upcoming World Series the 
"I-70" series, focusing on the fact that the participating cities 
of St. Louis and Kansas City are on either side of the great 
state of Missouri. Well, correct me if I am wrong, but I-70 goes 
all the way to my Kansas City, too. Contrary to some reports, 
the interstate does not fall off the end of the earth when it 
hits the Kansas border. Rather it runs straight into the hearts 
of the most loyal fans in the major leagues. Kansas City, Kansas 
is proud of its team," Dole said. "On behalf of all Royals fans 
in the Sunflower State, we congratulate our team and wish it all 
the best against the Cardinals in the World Series." 
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